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Alfred H. Barr, Jr., Director of Collections of the 

Museum of Modern Art, will leave New York on May 30 

for a three week lecture tour in Russia. He will speak 

on American art and about the Museum of Modern Art. He 

was invited by Voks, (the USSR Society for Cultural Re­

lations with foreign countries) and will be accompanied 

by Mrs. Barr, who is an art historian and teacher. Mr. 

Barr expects to lecture in Moscow and Leningrad. 

For further information, please contact Mrs. Elizabeth 

Shaw, Publicity Director, Museum of Modern Art, New York. 
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